
Find attached below CCT’s responses to the document “Consultation on the Market Analysis of 
Wholesale Call and SMS Termination on Individual Fixed and Mobile Networks, Part II”:  
 
Section 6. Other Matters Raised by the Operators – FIWI 
 
We are in agreement with the decision made by the TRC on this matter, i.e., the termination rate to be 
applied is a Mobile Termination Rate, since the network used to provide service is entirely mobile 
network. 
 
Section 9. Proposed Fixed Termination Rate 
 
CCT is in agreement with the decision made by the TRC to set up a Fixed Termination Rate of 1 cent a 
minute, for the reasons explained in the document 
 
Section 9. Proposed Mobile Termination Rate 
 
Although CCT had proposed to also reduce the MTR, we support the TRC’s decision to leave it at the 
same price level it is today for the initial 2 year period, with the objective of reducing it in the future in 
line with Caribbean benchmarks. 
 
Best regards, 
 
José Luis Fernández 
General Manager 
CCT 
 


